From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 25 November 2014 16:41
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/01762/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 4:41 PM on 25 Nov 2014 from Mr Michael Drake.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Swalcliffe Park Equestrian Ltd Grange Lane Swalcliffe Banbury OX15 5EX 

	Proposal:
	Use of land at Grange Farm for mixed use comprising part agricultural, part equestrian training and competitions (Use Class D2), formation of new access, extension to existing car park and associated work 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Michael Drake

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Weston Mead Acre Ditch, Sibford Gower, Oxfordshire OX15 5RW


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Dear Sir I would very much like to support this application. I understand that there may have been some objections to this because of an increase in traffic on event days. Living in Sibford Gower and with my partner working in Wigginton we travel through Grange Farm on a regular basis. There is very rarely any hold up or problem of any kind caused in our experience on event weekends either there or on the local main roads. Further, The Sibfords are trying to set themselves up as a tourist destination and our local B &B's and the Whykham Arms and Swalcliffe Tadmarton pubs all enjoy increased and sustainable extra business generated by these events. We need far more such activity in our community and not less so as to encourage people to work locally and build this up to be a thriving area. I would therefore ask you please allow this business to continue unhindered and be encouraged to grow. Many thanks Michael Drake


